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Dear Scientific and Technical Committee Member:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has scheduled a meeting
of the Scientific and Technical Committee (STC) for Wednesday,
February 9, 1994. The meeting will be held from 9:15 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. at the Holiday Inn Express, 946 New London Road,
Latham, New York. The telephone number of the Holiday Inn
Express is (518) 783-6161.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the modeling that will
be conducted as a part of the Reassessment. Presentations will
be made by the modeling contractors, and discussions will held to
answer any questions that you mey have. In addition, EPA hopes
to get feedback from the committee on some of the assumptions
that are being considered. An agenda is enclosed. Also enclosed
are copies of several memoranda prepared by Limno-Tech, which
outline the fate and transport modeling that is currently planned
or has been initiated. Although, I realize that these documents
will arrive just prior to the meeting, I ask that you read them
for the meeting. Your familiarity with this information will
make for a more productive meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please contact
me at (212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Hudson River PCBs Site Reassessment

Enclosures

cc: Bill Ports, NYSDEC
John Haggard, GE
Bob Montione, NYSDOH
Diane Wehner, NOAA
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